
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 26, 2017 

 

 

South Huron Heritage Advisory Committee 

 

 

To South Huron Council, 

 

Re: South Huron Council Support 

 

At the September 26, 2017 meeting of the South Huron Heritage Advisory Committee 

the Committee passed the following resolution: 

 

Moved: June Hodgson 

Seconded: Marion Creery 

 

That the South Huron Heritage Advisory Committee recommends to Council that 

the proposed 2018 Heritage Advisory Committee Budget in the amount of 

$3,000.00 be approved, to continue with the work plan recognizing historical sites 

in South Huron; and  

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council in a letter prior to the 

adoption of the September 26, 2017 Heritage Advisory Committee minutes. 

 

Disposition: Carried. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laurie Dykstra, Chair  


